Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Cape Coral
P3 Unsolicited Proposal for Entry Structures

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS
City of Cape Coral, FL
Entry Structures
The City of Cape Coral (City) has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity to design, build, finance, operate and maintain two entry structures. The structures are proposed for two entry points into the City (Cape Coral Parkway and Veterans Parkway). The proposal was discussed by the City Council at meetings on December 1, 2014 (item 11.B), and January 26, 2015 (item 10) (see www.capecoral.net/department/clerk/agendas_and_videos.php). A copy of the proposal may be obtained upon request addressed to dsimonet@capecoral.net.
Pursuant to Section 287.05712(4)(b), Florida Statutes, the City provides this notice of its intent to consider the development of an interim and/or comprehensive agreement for purposes of implementing a project for entry structures. The City invites interested parties to submit competing proposals. Competing proposals may or may not include public messaging components in association with the entry structures. Any public messaging components should comply with the City’s current sign ordinance (Ord. 29-13, codified at Article VII of City Land Use and Development Regulations, available at www.capecoral.net).
Competing proposals must be submitted via hard copy delivery (one original and three copies) by 3:30 p.m. on July 13, 2015, to: City of Cape Coral, Procurement Division, 1015 Cultural Park Blvd., Second Floor, Room 230, and Cape Coral, FL 33990. In evaluating competing proposals, the City will consider the following factors, which proposals must address: firm qualifications and experience; project characteristics; project cost and financing; and community impact. The City may reject all proposals. Questions about this opportunity should be submitted in writing to dsimonet@capecoral.net.
By Order of the City Manager
Rebecca van Deutekom, City Clerk
Advertise: March, 16, 2015
